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Headteacher’s news: 
There has been a ’celebratory mood’ in school today - the children 

came dressed in red, white and blue and have enjoyed learning 

about the Coronation and completing fun activities.  At lunchtime 

today, we enjoyed a picnic in a box and Mrs Gallimore and her staff 

made it feel quite special.  The FORP also donated a special  

Coronation gift to each and every child in school so our thanks go to 

Emily and the team for organising this. 

 

Next week, our Y6 children will take their KS2 SATs and Y2 are also  

beginning their tests.  Also as a reminder, we have 2 parent governor  

vacancies which have been advertised here on the website. 

 

I hope you have another lovely long Bank Holiday weekend. 

This week in assembly I spoke to the  

children about a Marathon.  This is  

because the London Marathon  

happened a couple of weeks ago and 

the Leeds marathon is on Sunday 14 

May.  However, the main reason for this 

discussion was that as a school we are 

participating in a world record attempt.  

Click this link to find out more. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Mon 8 May: Bank Holiday for the 

Coronation of His Majesty The King and 

Her Majesty The Queen Consort.   

Tues 9 - Fri 12 May: KS2 SATs (Y6). 

Fri 26 May: School closes for half term. 

Mon 5 June: School opens for Summer 2 

Fri 23 June: Teacher training day 

Sat 24 June - Sat 1 July: ALPT Art Exhibition 

at Guiseley Theatre. 

Mon 26 June - Mon 3 July: Y6 Bikeability  

Wed 5 July: Sports Day - parents will be 

welcome: Infants a.m. and KS2 p.m. 

(Reserve Sports Day: Mon 10 July) 

More dates to follow next week... 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week: 
Nursery  Reception  Y1 Pear  Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry 

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech  

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple 

Leeds School Uniform Exchange 

Our School Council are helping the office to  

create a second hand uniform exchange in 

school.  The purpose of this exchange is to cut 

down on clothing waste and help families save 

money.  Please could you donate any old school 

uniform that is in good condition, either with or 

without logos, to the school office?  School  

Council members are going to help sort and  

organise the uniform and dates will follow as to 

when the stall will be available for parents/carers. 

This workshop might be of interest... 

 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/governors/governor-vacancies
https://mini.tcslondonmarathon.com/
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/nursery/nursery-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/apple-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime/lime-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cedar-tree-year-34/cedar-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022

